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This Summer at Trinity 

 

 

Building a Spirit-empowered community that serves and celebrates Christ. 

Stoller Scholarship Applications 

VBS is June 6-10 for kids ages 3 (fully 
potty trained) through rising 5th grade. 

Visit the church website to register. 

Applications are currently being accepted for the Stoller 
Scholarship. This scholarship provides funds for students to 
attend any college or trade school. Preference for scholar-
ships is given to undergraduate members of Trinity and of 

Episcopal churches in the Chattahoochee Convocation. 
Contact the church office for an application. Applications 

are due June 15th. 

The next time you pass through Trinity’s foyer, be sure to 
admire our beautiful new Memorial Stand that sits under the 

stained glass window. 
 

The Memorial Stand was kindly gifted to Trinity by  
Jack and Peggy Collins. 

 
Inside the Memorial Stand, you’ll find a beautiful book that 

lists memorials given to Trinity Church. 




